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House Representative Jervonte Edmonds Office Opening May

4, 2022
 

WEST PALM BEACH, Fla.– Newly elected Representative Jervonte Edmonds (D-
Palm Beach) for District 88 is inviting the community for the office opening happening
on May 4, 2022. The event will be held at 5752 Corporate Way, Suite 206, West Palm
Beach, FL 33407 from 5:30 PM – 6:30 PM.
 
Representative Jervonte Edmonds said, “Over a year State House District 88 has been
left unrepresented. I want my community to know that we are here for the long haul. We
are open, ready, and available to service residents. More than ever we need representation
fighting for lower prices for the most basic needs; housing, food, gas, and insurance. I look
forward to making sure each resident gets the service they need”.
 
Please RSVP your attendance via email to Laura.Mantilla@myfloridahouse.gov.
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